
 

 
Ref RCH/CGO 
 
  
4th September 2019 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Thursday 12th September 2019 is our Open Evening for Year 6 parents and students to 
come and view the opportunities on offer at Werneth School. We finish school at 
2pm on Thursday in order for the staff to prepare the school and for students 
who are helping out to be able to organise and prepare for their return. 
 
School buses will be available at 2pm. If you wish your child to remain in school 
until 3.10pm, that option is available and they will remain with form tutors until 
the usual finish time of 3.10pm. They will need to inform their tutor if they 
intend to stay. 
 
Many thanks for your support 
 
Yours sincerely. 
  
  
R Chantler 
Assistant Headteacher 
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